
PAC Meeting  
Thank you to the parents who have 
teamed up with us to develop and 
nurture a culture of participation. 
The next PAC Meeting is Friday, Feb-
ruary 26 @ 8:30am. 

NID Day—
No School 

Don’t forget that there will be no 
school on Monday, March 1st. 
Teachers will be working on your 
students’ report cards. Enjoy anoth-
er long weekend! 

Cold Days 
Yes, it’s cold outside — and wet and 
icy.  But no matter, we play outside 
most days and our students need to 
be warm and dry while they play.  
Students are expected to wear 
coats, snow pants, boots and 
mittens during recess.  Parents, 
please ensure that your children are 
coming to school with this type of 
clothing.  Thank you. 

New student   
Registration 

The first phase of registration is 
done. We have 76 students regis-
tered for next year. We are almost at 
full capacity. There are only a couple 
of spots available in the Grade 4/5 
class. God has blessed so much! 

FSA Testing 
There will be FSA testing for the 
Grade 4 and Grade 7 students begin-
ning on Monday, February 22nd.  

 

 

PROJECT           

REQUEST 
We have installed a new light (with 
a day/night sensor) for our school 
sign located at the beginning of our 
walkway. The light assembly is 
attached to the big rock in front of 
the sign.                                                                        
Is there any parents/family/friends 
that might be able and willing 
to build a steel cage around this 
light? This cage would need to have 
mesh steel to allow the light sensor 
to work. PLEASE CONTACT RALPH 
BERDAN @ 306-536-5151 if you are 
willing and able to do this project.  

Skiing &            
Swimming 

Please note, there will be no school 
sponsored skiing or swimming les-
sons this year. Neither the Vernon 
Recreation Center nor Silver Star 
Mountain are offering lessons to 
school groups this winter/spring. We 
are very sad!   

Outstanding Bills 
Parents, please be sure to settle any 
outstanding fees for registration, 
logos, fleece jackets or 2021/2022 
Re-Entry fees. Remember that the 
Re-Entry fee holds your child’s spot, 
so...if you need to, please contact us 
to make financial arrangements. We 
are flexible.  
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Upcoming 
Events 

Friday, February 26:                                         
PAC Meeting @ 8:30 am                                     
Saturday, February 27:                                    
Virtual Church if possible                       
Monday,  March 1:                               
No School—NID Day                                     
Friday, March 5:                                              
Progress Reports Issued                      
Next newsletter                             
Friday, March 12:                                                 
Last day before Spring Break                      
March 15-26:                                        
Spring Break                                                     
Monday March 29:                                             
Back to School                                                    
Friday, April 2:                                                       
No School—Good Friday                               
Monday, April 5:                                                     
No School—Easter Monday   

 Wise 

Words   
When you 

know where 

you stand, you 

can reach for 

the stars! 

  

    Birthdays 

                    



Introducing ~  
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Mrs. Lynda Shockey   

Hi! I am Lynda Shockey and I am the 
Teaching Assistant in the K-1 class-
room.                                                          
I was born in Edmonton, Alberta, and 
after many years working in an office, 
graduated from Red Deer College in 
Early Childhood Education.  I enjoyed 
completing that education in Eng-
land.  Following two years working in 
Red Deer in daycare, I moved to the 
Okanagan where I met my husband. 
I am married and have been blessed 
with one son, one daughter-in-law 
and three grandchildren. 
In 1998, the Lord led our family to our 
sister school in Armstrong, NOJA, 
where I was involved in several capac-
ities, from helping in the classroom, to 
bus driver, to Teaching Assistant/
Diabetic Assistant.                                  
In 2014, I returned to assist Dorothy 
Bogan - this time at PVCA. 
Psalm 23 has been one of my favorite 
portions of scripture.   
"Even when I walk through the dark-
est valley, I will not be afraid, for you 
are close beside me. Your rod and 
your staff protect and comfort me." 
Psalms 23:4 NLT 
 
 


